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City of Bynum <cityofbynum@gmail.com>

Mota, Robyn <RMota@republicservices.com> Wed, Mar 6, 2024 at 12:09 PM

To: "cityofbynum@gmail.com" <cityofbynum@gmaii.com>

Re: Notification of Trash Service Disruption on April 8th - Eclipse Traffic

Dear the City of Bynum,

| hope this finds you well. We wanted to inform you in advance that our trash coliection service will not be available on
April 8t due to the anticipated increase in traffic caused by the upcoming eclipse.

In order to accommodate this disruption, we will be implementing a delayed schedule similar to our approach during
holiday weeks. All services will shift one day that week for residential and commercial customers. This adjustment is made
with the safety and efficiency of our service in mind, as we anticipate challenges posed by the heightened traffic
conditions.

Republic will send out a message to any customers who have signed up for notices in our system. Please encourage your

commerciai customers to contact us for additional services (extra pickups, additional containers) prior fo March 2909,
Please notify your residents of the delay.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this period. If there are any concerns or if you require further
information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Robyn Mota

Manager, Municipal Services

e RMota@RepublicServices.com
o 817.317.2029
¢ 972.670.2997

w RepublicServices.com
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